
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear South Brunswick Community Members, 
 
 
The Education Foundation of South Brunswick Township is participating in a cartridge and electronic 
recycling program to help bring in revenue to benefit our school district. 
 
Please consider helping us by collecting and dropping off the following items: 

 
 Used Canon and HP Inkjet Cartridges 

 New Unused Canon, Dell, HP and Lexmark printer cartridges 

 Laptops 

 
Recycling keeps these items and the chemicals they contain out of the landfills and the environment 
and we earn funds without asking for monetary donations.   
 
Multiple locations will be available to drop off the cartridges: Look for a box at each of the district 
schools, the South Brunswick Library and Better Homes and Gardens Maturo Realty (1 New Road). 
 
Thank you for helping the environment and supporting the Education Foundation! 
 
For more information about our recycling program and about the Education Foundation visit 
edfoundationsb.org or email us at recycle@edfoundationsb.org. 

 
                   
 
 

Partnering with: 

3236 Illinois. Rd. Fort Wayne, IN. 
recyclingadvantage.com 


